
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 11.11.2021. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PARENTS’ EVENING – MONDAY 22 TO WEDNESDAY 24 NOVEMBER 2021 
 
Parents’ Evening for your child’s class will be held via telephone calls week commencing 22 
November 2021.   
 
You will get a letter from your child’s class informing you of the date and times available. 
 
This is a useful opportunity to share information about your child with the staff. 
 
As usual, we are operating an appointment system.  Please remember, the appointments are on 
a first come - first served basis. 
 
Please be aware the Teacher will try their best to keep to your selected appointment time, 
however, they may be a little bit later/earlier. 
 
There will be a small sample of completed work sent home before the Parents’ Evening for you 
to look at. 
 
If you are unable to make an appointment on this date, please contact school and we will try and 
re-arrange it to another day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
 


